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2024 IN 2024 

Thanks to our amazing sponsors and donations, we are already drawing near to our goal 

of providing 2,024 care packages to the homeless and less fortunate for the year of 

2024. This has been an amazing year so far and when we meet that 2,024 goal, we have 

no plans of slowing down. We plan on being part of that guiding light leading the less 

fortunate out of dire circumstances for many years to come. 

The Socks 4 St. Louis Garden 

Rather it comes from the L.R.A., one of our wonderful sponsors, or a private donation we are 

looking for a plot of land in the St. Louis City area to call our first Socks 4 St. Louis Garden 

home! We plan to make the space multi-functional in the sense that it will grow both edible 

crops as well as sunflowers, roses and other flowers to beautify the space. It will also serve as a 

wellness space for mental health, and we will hold similar functions at this space a well. 

All questions & comments can be directed to Archie Wayne III  

at the contact information above. 
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 Respond to: 

Archie Wayne III 

St. Louis, Missouri 

www.SOCKS4STLOUIS.org 

SOCKS4STLOUIS@gmail.com 

(314) 361-9709 

 

 

 

http://www.socks4stlouis.org/
mailto:SOCKS4STLOUIS@gmail.com

